Sluggers COVID-19 Rules and Procedures

In the event of Government shutdown or limited gathering mandates, Sluggers will move to
reorganize the schedule to meet current rules. Bottom-line: | WILL WORK WITH YOU! There are
many other options available such as time extensions and practice remakes.

No parents allowed inside the building. Players should be dropped off and picked up at the back
door.

Any player exhibiting signs of being sick (runny nose, fever, cough) will not be allowed inside the
building. If I, or any of the Sluggers staff observes a sick player we reserve the right to request that
the player be removed immediately so others do not get sick.

Sluggers paid staff has been laid-off. However, myself or a family member will still be present during
most of the team practices in case of emergency or if assistance is needed in the cages.

Last scheduled team will be responsible for locking the back doorknob as they exit and for turning off
the lights in the cages.

Each team using an Iron Mike Pitching Machine will need to have a volunteer parent that is certified
as an authorized adjuster of our Pitching Machine settings, including variable speed and height
adjustments. This parent will need to be physically present during each practice and stand in a safe
area close to the Pitching Machine. The primary role for this volunteer (other than machine
adjustments) will be PLAYER SAFETY!! | will personally train each parent at Sluggers facility. Please
have volunteers call (414)702-6813 to set up a time for the training session. The training session is
about 5-8 minutes in length.

Our restrooms are currently closed and not expected to reopen by the time you will be starting
practices. Players will need to use the restroom prior to leaving home. However, if there is an
emergency, we do allow use of the restrooms.

Our register area will be closed. There will be nobody present to charge for items we typically sell
such as beverages. We do not allow I10U’s and the beverages in the reach-in cooler are not free.
Please stay out of these areas. Players, parents, volunteers and coaches should be inside the cages
and not wandering into other areas of the building.



The front door will be locked. Please advise everyone to enter and exit hthrough the backdoor.

Despite my requests every year for teams to put back equipment (L-scrzens, Hitting mats, Hitting T-s,
etc....) where they originally found it, | spend much of my time moving around equipment and

returning it to their original spots for our other customers. Please instruct the last team in the facility
to return the equipment to their original location.

No walk-ins allowed (except 1 water bottle per player). Somehow the cages are being littered with
sunflower seeds, gum, wrappers and other trash after team use. None of these items should be
brought inside the facility. Sluggers reserves the right to send cleaning bills to teams or organizations

that repeatedly fail to follow basic community standards designed to allow everyone to enjoy the use
of a clean facility.
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